
Inzko  Condemns  Heinous  Bomb
Attack

High  Representative  and  EU  Special  Representative  Valentin
Inzko has strongly condemned the heinous bomb attack on the
police station in Bugojno early this morning.

The HR-EUSR fully supports the law enforcement and security
agencies of BiH and is confident that they will bring the
perpetrators to justice; he has called on all citizens to
cooperate  with  the  law  enforcement  agencies  in  their
investigation.

“Our thoughts are with the family, friends and colleagues of
the brave officers killed and injured in defence of the rule
of law today,” said HR-EUSR Inzko.
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